ISRP Comment/Question: One concern is why over ten years were required (with funding apparently of several million dollars) to get to the point of on-site testing. 

Response: The Dworshak Project has only been working on entrainment losses since 1994.  Form 1994 to 1996, work focused on using the selector gates on the dam to minimize entrainment losses with some success.  Strobe light testing began in 1997.  This project has not been performing entrainment work for 10 years.

ISRP Comment/Question: One other concern is that the publication plan is inadequate, publication of results of the tests (both off- and on-site) in a peer-reviewed journal should be a funding requirement. 
Response: The project leader will be presenting the results of this project at the 25th International Kokanee Workshop, the Western Division Meeting of the American Fisheries Society, and the National Meeting of the American Fisheries Society.  In addition, strobe light findings will be submitted to a peer-reviewed journal this year and included in the annual report to BPA.  This should be an adequate way to disseminate the project results.  This should have been explained better in the proposal.

